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Year 12 have use of the café this week 
 
Covid Test Results - Important 
If you receive a positive test result out of normal school hours, please email us immediately at: covid@staidans.co.uk.  This email 
address should not be used for any purpose other than notifying us of a positive test result out of hours. 
 
Home Testing 
Thank you to those who are continuing to do their Covid tests at home. Remember to report your home test result each time: to  
St. Aidan’s at https://hometest.staidans.co.uk and to NHS Test and Trace at https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result. If you 
need to report a PCR test result, please use the covid@staidans.co.uk email address. Reporting can be done at any time, 
including out of hours and it is important that positive results especially are reported as soon as possible, and anyone who tests 
positive must start self-isolating immediately. 
 
Please also remember that negative home test results do NOT change the requirement to follow all other Covid control 
measures, including that no-one should be in school if they, or anyone in their household(s) or support bubble, have any of the 
coronavirus (Covid-19) symptoms, or if they have been in close contact with someone who has tested positive. 
 
Lateral Flow kits 
Year 13 students can collect their Lateral Flow kits from CGH Tuesday 4 May during registration. 
Year 12 students can collect their Lateral Flow kits from CGH Wednesday 5 May during registration. 
 
Year 13 Leavers’ Ball 
The Ball will take place at the Pavillions in Harrogate on Friday 2 July from 7pm till midnight, subject to government guidelines at 
the time.  

• Tickets are now on sale at £39.50, to include a Bucks Fizz reception, two course dinner, photobooth and disco.  

• If you would like to go please can you make your payment via ParentPay.  

• Once payment has been made you need to go to the Sixth Form Office to collect your ticket, advise of your menu choice 
and any dietary requirements and put your name on the table plan: tables seat a maximum of 12 people. 

• The menu is either Chicken in White Wine Sauce or Butternut Squash Risotto followed by Chocolate Brownie. 
 
Reminder to all students 

• Please dispose of your litter properly and put it in a suitable bin. 

• Please note that, with the exception of lunchtime, students should be on the school site or at home if they have taken 
Home Study. Students should not be on the Stray or surrounding areas 

 
St John Fisher 
Please can all Sixth Form students adhere to the one-way system at St John Fisher. They must enter the school at the entrance 
to the Sixth Form Dining Room and then move round the school adhering to the one-way system at all times.  Following 
complaints from local residents, the Coach Road and adjacent field are both now out of bounds.  Sixth Form students should use 
the dedicated Sixth Form areas where required. 
 
Take care and keep well 
 
Thank you. 
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